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MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON

April 20,2010

Multnomah County Board of Commissioners
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd
Portland, Oregon 97214

Dear County Commissioners,

The Multnomah County Food Service Advisory Committee has reviewed
the proposed 2011 Environmental Health inspection program fees with
their staff and voted to support the attached fees on February 16, 2010.

We understand the fees represent the full cost of providing inspection
program services at Multnomah County Health Department. We
appreciate the high level of service that we receive from Multnomah
County and the opportunity to provide input to our elected officials.

Sincerely,
Debe Nagy-Nero, RD
Chairman

Multnomah County Food Service Advisory Committee
deben@thehollandinc.com

Attachment: 2011 Environmental Health Proposed Fees



